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  I oppose HJR 23 for two reasons.  

   

  Reason number one, and most importantly. The kicker tax has been on the ballot a 

couple times. Both times it was the Will of the Voters to return all over collected tax 

dollars to the tax payers. I am pretty certain that was an Oregon constitutional 

amendment.  

   Attempting to subvert the voters with legislative action is never acceptable.  

 

   If this is one of the climate change related government hoax policies. Forget it! 

   Many of us are tired of the mantra! 

 

Reason two, just in case attacking voters isn’t enough.  

As of March 27, Oregon was at 141 percent of our annual snow pack.  Additionally 21 

to 48 inches of additional snow have been forecast for this weekend. Our snow pack 

should be more than enough to alleviate or eliminate drought this year.  Also keep in 

mind that we more than likely have two or three months of heavy spring rain on the 

way.  

   If you need money for drought projects, make better choices with our tax dollars.  

you should consider keeping the dams we have and making better utilization of 

Oregons water resources, before it gets dumped in the Ocean and is unusable for 

crops or domestic water supplies.  

 

 May I suggest you all Stop wasting tax money, stop creating ideas to add to 

government spending  

 

  The only answer to this proposal is No 

Please add my objection to the public record.  

    Thank you 

JH from Junction City 

    

  


